
November 27, 2018 

Division of Dockets Management 

Food and Drug Administration 

Department of Health and Human Services 

5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061 

Rockville, MD 20852 

RE: Withdrawal of CP, Docket No. FDA-2017-P-5370, submitted August 31, 2017 

Dear Dockets Management staff: 

Please be advised that I am hereby withdrawing the above referenced Citizen Petition. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Dennis L. Ryll, MD 

CC: 


